Town of Rockford June 2020

COVID19 Update
Now that Spokane County has moved into the next phase of the Stay Home, Stay
Healthy order, we will begin to see a few more business reopening while
modifying physical distancing measures.

Government offices will remain closed to the public until Phase 3 has been
approved. In the meantime, please feel free to call or email with any questions.
We will continue to accept payments (cash or check) in the secure drop box at

Town Hall, or online at www.rockfordwa.com.
We miss our residents and look forward to when we can open our doors again.

Garbage Collection Congratulations to our

Town Hall was recently notified by Empire 2020 GRADUATES!!!

Disposal that there will be changes in pickup
times. We will now be among the first on their
route each Tuesday.

Because of this, the best time to put out your
garbage is the
night before or prior to 5:00am

collection day.
This will decrease the chances of the Empire

crew missing your garbage. If you are missed

and had your garbage out during that time, to begin the last week of June. Check
please call Town Hall as soon as you notice the Town Hall reader board and

9
(even leave a message after hours) so that we Facebook page for each week’s
can coordinate with Empire Disposal. feature presentation.

“Movies In The Park” are anticipated
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